
PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
January – February 2025 

It’s a start of a new year. Hope everyone had a great holiday. 
 
I would like to thank everyone who helped out at our Christmas Dinner Dance, and a special 
Thank You to all the club members who got donations for door prizes and attended the dance. 
Making a great event takes a team effort from everyone, and we greatly appreciate all the help. 
We look forward to hosting this again in 2025. 
 
We are also looking for people to work the front desk at the dances and to learn the 
membership duties. We are hoping to also have someone help host some new activities in the 
club.  Please reach out to any member if interested. The club is looking for someone to co-chair 
on the activities committee. 
 
Here are some of our upcoming events.      

- Dance – Thursday, January 2rd – (CANCELLED) 
 

- Dance – Thursday, January 16th – Clubs first dance in 2025 
 

- Tuesday Dine Out – January 21rd – Gen Hoe 
 

- Football Jersey Dance – Thursday, January 30th 
 

- Valentine’s Dance – Thursday, February 6th 
 

-  Dance – Thursday, February 20th  
  

- Annual Picnic – Saturday, July 19th  
 

- Christmas Dance – December  
  

Please see the website for the full list of activities scheduled.  We will be adding things to the 
website as they are scheduled. 

 
 
 
Bob Voss, President 
630-465-2885 
rvoss53@gmail.com 
St Charles Singles Club 

 

 


